
Kia ora koutou,  
 

Students Vaccination Register 
Our school is required to maintain a register recording the vaccination status of all 
of our students.  
 
Last week we sent home forms asking for vaccination details of all students 
who are on-site at that time asking for the forms to be completed and returned 
as soon as possible. If we do not receive a completed form we have to 
record a student as being unvaccinated. 
 

If you haven’t seen this form yet, please ask your child to pull it out from the 
bottom of their bag or to bring another form home from school. 
 

We had asked for these forms to be returned by the end of tomorrow, but as soon as 
possible would be great! Thank you. 
  

Enrolments for 2022:   #2  Zoom Hui for Whānau 
Below are the details of our coming zoom huis for whānau to join and ask questions about our school, 
especially if you are looking at enrolling your child with us.  The details are: 
 

Use this Link to Join the 

Zoom 
Date and Time Theme JCHS Guests 

https://tinyurl.com/my8c75fd  Monday 22nd 7:30pm 
The extra support we offer 
students 

Denny Newburn, SENCO 

https://tinyurl.com/2zt228u4  Tuesday 23rd 10am 
Learning more about JCHS, 
what it is like as a student 

Some student leaders. 

https://tinyurl.com/fbt52dd9  Tuesday 23rd 7:30pm 
Joining JCHS from another 
secondary school 

Maria Coyne, DP, and Seelan 
Ramiah, Assistant Principal  

This information is also on our website and our Facebook page.  
 
 

NCEA Exams Started Today 
NCEA external exams started today and will continue until Tuesday 14th December. 
 

Our staff are providing classes, study support and help to students involved in exams. 
 

Not every student will have exams, as many assessment tasks (called “standards”) 
do not have a written exam (e.g. visual art and workshop technologies which have 
portfolios of work). Also, almost every course will have standards which have a mix of 
assessments, internally assessed and externally examined. 
 

Best wishes to all students involved in exams.  
 

JCHS Website Refreshed 
Jen Lapa, who amongst other things looks after our website, has just finished 
refreshing and updating our school website.  Check it out at: 
https://www.jchs.school.nz/  

 

Last Day of This Term 
The last week of this term starts on Monday 6th December. Except for some NCEA students, 
all students will finish their year during this week. The last day for Year 9 and 10 students is 
Thursday 9th December. More details soon.  
 

Ngā mihi, 
 
Grant  
Grant McMillan, TumuakiPrincipal  
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